
Take a Peek at our Week! 

Mrs. Gašić’s Preschool Class 

Happy Saint Patrick’s Day everyone! We 

have had a fun 2 weeks of Saint Patrick’s 

day fun and celebrating the color green! 

Last week we focused on the letter J by 

gluing Jewels on letter J. We also made 

Lenten Crosses. On Friday last week we 

practiced writing the letter J and mixed 

yellow and blue paint to make green after 

reading the story “Little Blue and Little 

Yellow”. Today, I’ve been hearing all about 

the Leprechaun mischief that happened at 

home yesterday! We had a little 

Leprechaun fun of our own at school! On 

Monday the kids made a “Leprechaun 

Playground” for a little Leprechaun to have 

some fun on! We also put dots on letter D 

and painted a beautiful rainbow handprint 

mural. Well it appears that Lucky the 

Leprechaun had quite a bit of fun on 

Thursday while we were gone playing on 

the playground that they built out of legos, 

paper, popsicle sticks, and gold coins. 

Lucky left us a scavenger hunt that led to  

a bowl full of chocolate coins because he 

thought we were so nice! 

 

Next week we will learn about our Healthy 

Bodies! 

Special Dates: 
March 18th—Scholastic Book Orders 

Due 

March 29th—Happy Birthday Lucy! 

March 31st—Happy Birthday 

McKenna! 

April 1st— April Fools Day!- Bring a 

joke to share with the class! 

April 8th— No School– 

Superintendents Conference Day 

April 13th— Cereal Boxes due for 

“Knock Down Hunger” domino run! 

Special Notes: 
This Lent we are collecting boxes of 

cereal for a local charity. We will be 

attempting to make a GRAND 

“domino run” out of the cereal 

boxes on April 13th. The more boxes 

of cereal that we have, the bigger 

(and cooler) run we can make! Next 

time you are out grocery shopping, 

consider adding a couple extra 

boxes of cereal to your cart. 

(Although “bulk” cereal boxes are 

great for the charity, they won’t be 

very helpful for our domino run– we 

would prefer standard size cereal 

boxes if possible). Thank you for your 

generosity. 

March 7th— 18th 

We at Saint Kateri School strive to continue to develop each child's relationship with God by promoting a Christ-

centered Catholic Academic Education focused on the Gospel Message of love, responsibility, and service to others. 


